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DIRECTOR BRIAN UTLEY 
  
Dear All-Star, 
 
We are pleased to be able to invite you to participate in the 30th SHOOTING STARS SHOWCASE SENIOR 
ALL-STAR GAME, March 24-25th, 2023.  This is a special achievement and you should be very proud.  Only the 
top Grade 12 players, at each level, will participate in the Showcase.  
 

The all-star weekend is unique to girls’ basketball in Alberta and has become one of the premier basketball 
events in the province.  Most top players, the past 29 years, have participated in this game.  Many have gone on 
to outstanding college, university and some professional careers.   
 

We will have university or college coaches/players coaching all senior teams. In the past we have had all five 
head coaches from the Alberta universities coach in the event, as well as many of the college coaches.  
 

Due to SAIT renovating their gym, we must move our event this year. The games/ practices/ 3 on 3 on Saturday, 
March 25 will all take place at Rundle College in Calgary. The Awards Gala on Friday will take place at the 
Southview Community Hall 
 

 In the Senior Package on the web site, you will have the following information: 
 
 1) Registration/Fee Form  4) Awards Gala Information 
 2) Weekend Itinerary   5) Sponsorship Letter 
 3) Information Package  6)  Awards / Event History/ 2022 results 
 

Please read through everything very carefully, so that you are aware of all procedures. In order to confirm your 
participation in the game you must complete the registration process as soon as possible. Check the information 
package for registration procedures. You must register on-line. 
 

Many college/university coaches will be in attendance.  This is a good opportunity to get scouted.  We send 
information about the game to numerous colleges and universities. On line registration opens February 1. 
 

We are excited this year to, again, offer special recognition to the 14 major award winners. To be eligible to 
receive a major award, the athlete must participate in the SHOOTING STARS SHOWCASE. We hope that you 
can accept this invitation.  We can assure you that it will be a first-class event. 
 

If you are injured, and not able to play, you may still take part in the weekend events, be recognized and receive 
your tickets, shirt and souvenir item.  We think that injured players should still be recognized for their 
achievements.  We look forward to hearing from you and seeing everyone at the Awards Gala on March 24th.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Utley    
Brian Utley 
 
*Full details of the event will be posted on the website January 28. Registrations open on February 1.* 
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